From: tecable

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: LC 19
Date: Saturday, January 18, 2020 11:59:19 AM

Dear legislators,
I have lived in Oregon since 1981. It is long past the time when we should have been taking steps to slow the

harmful effects of climate change. | support a strong cap and invest policy. The current legislation will take positive
steps in lessening our carbon emissions while not doing irreparable harm to anyone.
Please support this bill.

Thomas Cable
3575 Knob Hill Ln.
Eugene, OR 97405



